
Comstock Save 
 
Hi Kimberly: 
  
Happy Holidays, I hope you are doing well. I have success story for you. On November 12th the Comstock 
Fire Department received a phone call from a resident that there CO alarm ( that the department 
installed the alarm with the MI Prevention grant)  was going off, the department responded to the home 
with our CO monitor. When checking the home the crew found the CO level was at 34 PPM. The normal 
range for CO is 9 PPM which is the acceptable daily exposure. At 35 PPM.  SCBA is required. The home 
owner had the furnace look into and found a crack in the heat exchanger for the furnace, and the repair 
was made. 
  
Please pass this along to Fire Marshal Sehlmeyer, and thank you so much for all you do for the MI 
Prevention.  
 


